
From:
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Subject: Amendment C158- Beveridge North West PSP
Date: Friday, 3 December 2021 5:51:29 PM

Dear All,

 

I am writing to object strongly to the Quarry in Beveridge and Wallan. I have lived here
since 2005 and grown up in the community

 

I am incredibly concerned about the effect that this quarry will have on the community.
The quarry will bring noise, dust and vibrations that will impact on the health and
wellbeing of our community.

 

I am also concerned about the congestion and additional traffic from the trucks, you clearly
do not commute in and out of our community or you would not even support this quarry.
The traffic is already horrendous.

 

Thank you for reading and hearing my objection.

 

Yours Sincerely

 

Georgia Webster
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